
In March 2018, Our Lady of Guadalupe Silver Rose - One Life, 
One Rose Program will begin when eight Silver Roses start 
their journeys on various routes in Canada, the United States, 
and Mexico. Three routes will end in Mexico, another three in 
Texas, one other in Washington, D. C., and the eighth route will 
complete its journey at St. Mary’s Church in New Haven, CT, 
where the Knights of Columbus was founded. All eight of the 
routes will conclude their journeys on December 12, 2018 on 
the Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe, Patroness of the 
Americas, the same day when the three Silver Roses in Mexico 
reach the Basilica of Our Lady of Guadalupe in Monterrey. 

2018 SILVER ROSE TRANSFER 

From Massachusetts to Rhode Island 

Sunday, September 30th at 3:00pm 

The 2018 Silver Rose Transfer 
from Massachusetts to Rhode Island 

will take place on 
Sunday, September 30, 2018 

At 3:00pm 
At St. Joseph's Church, 183 Sayles Avenue, Pascoag, RI. 

 
Since it is at 3:00PM we will only be doing the Silver Rose 
Prayer Service.  
All Brother Knights are invited to attend this life affirming 
event and a have a chance to meet some of our Brother 
Knights from the State of Massachusetts. 
After the Rose is exchanged, we will begin the various 
Prayer Services that will take place throughout the State. 
Please consider hosting one of these events. 
Or consult the State website to see when the Silver Rose 
may be at a parish / Council near you! 

Following the Silver Rose Prayer Service, Pascoag Council #383 are having their Harvest Supper 
in the Church Hall. 
Cocktails 4:30PM and the Dinner at 5:00PM which is their famous Chicken Pot Pie. 
Tickets are $15.00 for Adults and Children under 12 are free. 
If anyone is interested in attending the dinner please contact PSD Ron Parenteau 
at rparenteau1@cox.net or by phone 401-568-2733 ASAP.. 
There will be no tickets sold at the door. 
This supper is not part of the ceremony but we wanted you to know 
that it is taking place if some of the Brothers and their families 
would like to attend. 
It is truly a great meal and a great way to support Pascoag Council! 
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